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FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

Griffin’s Foods LTD  
ETA MUNCHOS 10 PACK 

BEST BEFORE: 10 OCT 2017 
 
   

                       
 
 

 
Griffin’s Foods Ltd are recalling ETA Munchos 10 packs with the best before 
date of 10 Oct 2017, as this product may contain ETA Monster Munch Cheesy 
Bacon packets instead of ETA Munchos Spicy Tomato packets. The Monster 
Munch Cheesy Bacon product contains soy, which is not declared on the outer 
packaging label. 
 
People with an allergy or intolerance to soy should not consume the ETA 
Monster Munch Cheesy Bacon product. If you have consumed this product and 
have any concerns about your health, please seek medical advice. 

 

The product has been sold in supermarkets and other stores throughout the 
North Island of New Zealand.  Customers who are allergic to soy should return 
the product to their retailer for a full refund or phone Griffin’s Customer Services 
on 0800474334 with any queries. 

. 
 

This recall does not affect any other ETA products. 
 

Griffin’s Foods Ltd 
Building C, Level 2, The Millenium Centre 

600 Great South Road, Ellerslie 
Auckland 


